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Employment is a primary goal of most 
people with serious mental  illness. The 
Compass Health Network IPS Supported 
Employment program is designed to 
provide support to increase the number 
of consumers working in sustained, 
competitive employment.

Principles of IPS
Supported Employment

Focus on Competitive Employment: 

Agencies providing IPS services 
are committed to competitive 
employment as an attainable 
goal for  consumers with mental 
illness seeking employment.

1800 Community Drive
Clinton, MO 64735
660.885.8131
660.885.2393 (fax)

227 Metro Drive
Jefferson City, MO 65109
573.634.3000

616 Burkarth Rd.
Warrensburg, MO 64093
660.747.7127 or 660.747.2286

1032 Crosswinds Court
Wentzville, MO 63385
636.332.6000

1450 10th street
PO Box 921
Rolla, MO 65402
573.364.7551

21 Municipal Drive
Arnold, MO 63010
636.296.6206



Benefits planning will be provided to 
all individuals placed in IPS services to 
provide counseling, information and 
answer any questions or concerns 
about how the income from working 
will influence their benefits.

Supported EmploymentSupported Employment
IPS Services:IPS Services: 

•	 Job Development
•	 Job Search & Support
•	 Job Interview Preparation
•	 Job Attire/Travel Expense Support
•	 Supportive Services/Benefits 

Planning
•	 Continued Job Maintenance 

Support

IPS Practice & Principles:

IPS supported employment helps 
people with mental illness work 
at regular jobs of their choosing.  
Although variations of supported 
employment exist, IPS (Individual 
Placement and Support) refers to 
the evidence-based practice of 
supported employment.

Individual Placement and Support is a partnership 
between Compass Health Network, Missouri 

Vocational Rehabilitation (part of DESE) and the 
Missouri Department of Mental Health.

Characteristics 
of IPS Supported 

Employment 

EVIDENCE-BASED 
PRACTICE

SUPPORTED 
EMPLOYMENT 

PRACTITIONERS 
FOCUS ON CLIENT 

STRENGTHS

PROMOTES RECOVERY 
AND WELLNESS

PRACTITIONERS 
WORK IN 

COLLABORATION 
WITH STATE 

VOCATIONAL 
REHABILITATION


